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Dear Mrs. Becker
 
In response to your message dated 3 October 2008 I am pleased to inform you that the National 
Statistical Service of the Republic of Armenia has no comments on draft chapters 24 and 28.
Thank you very much for your kind cooperation.
 
Best regards,
 
Stepan Mnatsakanyan
President
National Statistical Service
Republic of Armenia
 
 


